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The County Championships is looking for an enthusiastic volunteer to take on the role of Premier Divisions
Organiser for the 2019/20 season.

The position covers the Senior and Junior championships and involves organising venues for each event,
advising the counties concerned where the events are to take place, liaising with the Technical Officials
Committee concerning appointment of umpires and referees and booking any accommodation which might be
needed.

It also entails collating results and updating league tables and sending them to Table Tennis England for
publication on the website.

The committee is seeking to make the appointment before the County Championships Conference on June 15
so that the successful applicant can attend and join the committee discussions.

Anyone interested is asked to contact either Stan Clarke (CC Chairman) on stanclarke1@virginmedia.com or
Dave Goulden (Administrator) on gouldend@sky.com
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